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Happy New Year and welcome back! We hope everyone had a very Merry Christmas and spent 

needed time with friends and family.  The new year is now here and we can only hope to make 

this a positive and productive year. We will continue working through milestones while giving 

your children a happy and safe environment. With that being said, we would like to kindly ask 

all parents and staff members to wear masks for at least the next two weeks. The holidays are a 

very busy time of year and we would like everyone to remain healthy and free of any kind of 

sickness. Thank you in advance.  

 

We would also like to welcome our newest baby, Nolan! We are so excited to be adding another 

sweet boy to our infant room family. We can’t wait to spend the next year with him, while 

watching him learn and grow!  

 

Just a friendly reminder to please check your child’s daily gram every day for important 

information and needed supplies (diapers, wipes, formula, etc.). 

Our classroom is currently running low on tissues. With the cold weather and allergy season, 

they are needed now more than ever, and donations are greatly appreciated.  

 

We will need updated shot records for all children as soon as possible for our annual 

immunization audit.  If, while doing the audit, any records are updated, children will have 

to be sent home, unless we receive a fax that day.   

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to Ms. Erica at 636-744-4955 or Mrs. Teresa at 573-

205-2089.  

 

Thank you!  

 

Ms. Erica 

 

Mrs. Stacie  


